
From: Bales, Tejal
To: Burgis, David <Burgis_David@scdps.state.sc.us>
CC: Adams, Marcia S. <Adams_MarciaS@scdps.state.sc.us>

Deleon, Wanda J. <Deleon_WandaJ@scdps.state.sc.us>
Date: 3/6/2001 5:27:25 PM

Subject: FW: NWTF Tag

This is in ref. to returning deposit held for a special plate. FYI, thx tejal

-----Original Message-----
From: Osmer, Jr., Thomas M.
Sent: Tuesday, March 06, 2001 3:16 PM
To: 'gdibiase@bea.state.sc.us'
Cc: Lake, Steven W.; Pappas, Carol S.; Royal, Don R.; Bales, Tejal; Caldwell, John
Subject: FW: NWTF Tag

Original Message
From: Osmer, Jr., Thomas M.
Sent: Tuesday, March 06, 2001 3:11 PM
To: Lake, Steven W.

impact of this bill to the General Fund. However, we would change the words from "$4,000 
loss to GF" to "$4,000 reduction". This of course is the amount that would be returned to 
NWTF when the appropriate number of tags are sold.

Subject: NWTF Tag

Greg,
After talking to DMV we believe you are correct in your analyses of the revenue

Background info:
Received info. from NWTF that $4,000 check for Special Tag deposit "cleared" Feb. 25, 
2000. Please advise if this supports my last e-mail assessment as follows:
a) $4,000 loss to GF in FY '02 from deposit (refund of FY '00 GFRev)
b) total proceeds to NWTF of $32,000
based on 400 tags @ $70 = $28,000 + refund of $4,000 deposit

Thomas M. Osmer, Jr. 
Department of Public Safety 
5400 Broad River Rd. 
Columbia, SC 29212 
(803) 896-7761 Off 
(803) 600-9416 Nex
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